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KEY OUTCOMES SUMMARY 

 
GRFMA Board Meeting – 17 February 2022  

 

Repairs to the Bruce Eastick North Para Flood Mitigation Dam 

The meeting received an update on progress of works for repairs to the Bruce Eastick North Para 

Flood Mitigation Dam. 

 

Gawler River Flood Mitigation Program 

 

The meeting noted and considered Constituent Council responses, to date, regarding their position of 
an in principal support for a cash contribution for projects 3 and 4. The GRFMA Chair, Mr Ian Baldwin, 
was authorised to advise the Gawler River Flood Management Steering Committee on progress of the 
(PACP) application and the position of Constituent Councils regarding project 3 and 4. 
 
An invitation will be extended to Ms Cate Hart (Executive Director, Environment, Heritage and 
Sustainability - Department for Environment and Water) to attend the April 2022 meeting for further 
discussion  
 
GRFMA Charter Review 2 
 

Mr Ian Baldwin, Chair, provided feedback on the recent meeting of Constituent Council CEOs to 
discuss the funding model. Members noted it is reasonable to consider funding contributions to capital 
projects on the basis of percentage of tax revenue collections i.e. Commonwealth 80% State 16% and 
Local Government 4%. 
 
2021/2022 Budget Review 2 
 
The 2021/2022 Budget Review 2 Documents January 2022 as amended were adopted. 
 
Draft 2022/2023 GRFMA Annual Business Plan and Draft 2022/2023 Budget 
 
The Draft 2022/2023 GRFMA Annual Business Plan as amended and Draft 2022/2023 Budget was 
adopted. Following receipt of Constituent Council feedback, the GRFMA will consider final adoption at 
the June 2022 meeting. 

 
Next Ordinary Board Meeting 
 
The next Ordinary Board Meeting will be held at 9:45am on Thursday 14 April 2022, at the Adelaide 
Hills Council. 
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